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Barleycorn’s Brewhouse Surprise Drops Limited Edition Cans of Crazy Norse 
 

Wilder, Kentucky – Barleycorn’s Brewhouse is excited to announce a surprise release of small-
batch, limited edition cans of Crazy Norse, the recently crowned Cincinnati's Favorite Beer. 
Starting this morning, six-packs of this highly sought-after hazy IPA went on sale to the public. 
Crazy Norse, crafted by Brewmaster Shane Trego, has quickly become a fan favorite, 
contributing to Barleycorn’s Brewhouse's reputation for exceptional craft beers. The brewery, 
which opened its doors on August 16, 2022, is the newest addition to the historic Barleycorn's 
brand, celebrating its 50th anniversary this year. 
 
Beer enthusiasts can purchase these exclusive six-packs at Barleycorn’s Brewhouse located at 
402 Licking Pike, Wilder, KY 41076, or at Uncorked located at 501 Crescent Ave, Covington, KY 
41011. Supplies are limited, and fans are encouraged to act quickly before this special release 
sells out. 
 
Barleycorn’s Brewhouse specializes in traditional beer styles, including lagers, pilsners, and 
IPAs, with a brewing capacity of up to 600 barrels annually. With locations in Cold Spring, 
Florence, and Lakeside Park, Barleycorn's is also renowned for its award-winning wings and 
inviting patios. The brewhouse offers indoor and outdoor dining options, a dog-friendly patio, 
and a weekend brunch buffet. 
 
Looking ahead, Barleycorn’s Brewhouse is set to expand with a new location in Independence, 
Kentucky, expected to open in 2025, furthering the legacy of this beloved neighborhood 
tradition. 
 
For additional information about Barleycorn’s Brewhouse and its current beer offerings, please 
visit barleycornsbrewhouse.com. 
 


